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NOTE OF ZOOM MEETING OF COMMUNITY COUNCILLORS HELD ON 19-04-2021 
Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies  

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig,  , N Wood   K Gallacher, Y Gardiner Action 

Chair George Smith welcomes all to the zoom virtual meeting and indicated that 
apologies received from Yvonne and Keith. 
A few items required discussion and we would just work our way through them. 
 
Facebook village survey 
Chair advised on the survey .   
The results of village facebook survey which will feed into the village action plan were 
discussed and the negative feedback on the Doctors surgery to be sent to Health and 
Social care partnership whilst a meeting with the doctors surgery also be sought. 
 
New Pharmacy application 
Secretary to write to NHS Lanarkshire for an update on the progress of the application. 
 
Planning Democracy 
Secretary reported that he had attended an online zoom meeting held by Planning 
democracy giving a reporters view of appeals. 
Details will be uploaded to website. 
 
Covid Grant 
A sum of £900 had been received from SLC and suggestions were being sought on the 
spend. It was suggested a defibrillator could be mounted on the outside wall of the 
Doctors surgery. This would be raised by chair when a meeting is set up with the 
surgery. 
 
Village / community Plan 
Peter Ramsay will feed survey results into plan 
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 DATE OF NEXT MEETINGS 
17thMay 2021 

 


